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Dear Pete: 

I 
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~)'HITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Mrs. Ford and I agree that our visit to 
Grand Rapids on May 15 and 16 could not 
have been more enjoyable. I am grateful 
to all those who worked so diligently in 
planning for this occasion. You were 
most helpful in serving as a key contact 
person for the members of my Advance 
Staff. Many thanks for your fine assis­
tance and for your continuing efforts on 
my behalf. · 

With warm personal ~egardj./ 

'f.5, ~~ 
Mr. Peter Secchia ~~ • 
2833 Bonnell, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 

ro-·-·o·-·· 
! 

! 

Digitized from Box C41 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




